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This bill mainly just adds more bureaucracy and will increase all Oregon citizens' 

taxes. It is unneeded as Oregon already has many existing farmworker protections--

more than most other states. 

This not only threatens Oregon small farms and ranches with all the legal and 

bureaucratic costs to comply it will raise consumer prices while not helping the 

farmworker. 

Oregon agriculture already has a labor shortage. So how is driving small farms and 

ranches out of business helping the farmworkers? 

 


